Burnsville High School Baseball Membership
AT
The Cages

[bookmark: _GoBack]- For 9th-12th graders at Burnsville High School 

- The Cages is offering a special High School Membership to Burnsville High School baseball players to train during the 2017/2018 offseason. 

- Each player gets access to The Cages facility on: 

Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 2:00pm-5:00pm in November, December, January, and 2:00pm-4:00pm in February 
- Players will have the ability to work on hitting, throwing, fielding, and pitching and will have access to the facilities baseballs, tees, pitching mounds, pitching machines, and the newest Easton and Demarini demo bats. 

- Cost per player is $60 

- Players can purchase the membership at The Cages beginning November 1st, 2017 
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